ODOT GRANTS

Bullet Points

This ordinance is necessary to accept ODOT grant funding for the 2022/2023
roadway program in order to ensure public transportation needs, as well as the
safety and well-being of the general public within the City of Toledo.

The city has preliminary agreements in place with ODOT and TMACOG to help fund
roadway projects through various grants.

The city has been awarded approximately $16.56 million in ODOT/TMACOG funding
for 5 roadway and enhancement construction projects in 2022 and 2023.

This ordinance is to allow us to accept those grants and authorize the mayor to sign the
agreements.

The city also has additional grant and loans in place from OPWC for several of the
projects and will apply for funding for any eligible projects.

Funding: $8.00 million of CIP funds allow us to match $16.56 million of
ODOT/TMACOG and $3.07 million of OPWC funding for a total of $27.63 million
worth of roadway construction.



